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Upcoming Events
· Book Fair at HES – August 10 – 14

· Tuesday, August 11 – Grand Slam Celebration – Pajama Day

· Thursday August 13th – Ident a Kid pictures AND Birthday Lunch for students with birthdays in July and August.

· Thursday, August 14 – Early Release Day and Track out Day.  Students will be released at 12:20 p.m.  Lunch will be served.
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This week in first grade…





We are having a great time learning in the All-Star class.  We will continue with our community helpers this week.  We appreciate the many parents and grandparents who are planning to come be part of our job sharing day on Wednesday.  It is looking like it will be one of the best ever.  I am certain the students will have a great afternoon.


We will collect our regular reading logs on Thursday.   I will be giving a reading challenge for all students over track out. All students who read at least 15 books over track out will get to eat lunch in the classroom with Mrs. Zeblo when we return to school on Tuesday September 8.  Mrs. Zeblo will bring a sweet treat for dessert for all the students who meet the challenge.   Students will receive a “Track Out Reading Log” on Thursday.  Please remind your child of this challenge and encourage them to read these next three weeks.  


The PTA book fair is this week and will offer some great deals for you to purchase books to have at home to read.  Our class will visit the book fair and make a “wish list” on Tuesday.  Students will have it in their reading log.  Please look it over with your child and if you decide to purchase any of the books listed, send the money to school by Thursday as our class will go back to the book fair to purchase books from the list.  Please help us by highlighting or making a list of the books you choose to purchase. 


	Due to us tracking out this week, all written homework is due on Thursday. 


	I will be finalizing our parent volunteers over track out.  Please see the note under wish list.  If you haven’t returned your form, it’s not too late.  I will also be scheduling our first quarter conferences and will send out a calendar via Signupgenious.com. We wish each of you a wonderful track out.  We hope that lots of fun family memories are made.





Have a fantastic week!


Mrs. Zeblo and Mrs. Tippette


	















































Mrs. Zeblo’s All-Star News


August 10 - 14
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Wish List





We need one more parent volunteer for literacy lunch rotation.  It’s a once a month commitment from 11:40 – 12:15.  Please let me know if you can help with this.


























	 














Specials





Monday – Science


Tuesday - Technology


Wednesday - Art


Thursday - Music


Friday – P.E.
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